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    Be Kind           Be Safe           Be Responsible Be Respectful 

APRIL 2023 

Spring weather is here and students soon will be 
wearing spring jackets and shoes to school.   
Please remember that the mornings are still chilly and 
our playground will be wet with lots of mud. We ask 
that our children wear splash pants to protect their 
clothing and to be dry and comfortable. Boots are al-
so essential.  
It is a great time to ensure your child has an extra 
set of clothing here at school so that, if they become 
wet or muddy, a change of clothing is  
available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Student Led Conferences 
Student Led conferences require you and your child to schedule an appointment and come to the 

school together to celebrate learning. Teachers set up various learning stations in the classroom that 

allow your child to demonstrate their knowledge and skill development. There will be 4 students with 

their adult(s) at every appointment time so we ask that younger siblings please stay at home so that 

everyone can focus on the learning.  Please click the link below to sign up for your time.  

Thursday, April 13th 4pm—7pm 

or 

Friday, April 14th 8:30am– 10:30am 
 

Click Here

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/DrATLeatherbarrowPrimarySchool1@nbed.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/


 
Report Card 

Your child’s second term report card will be sent home on Thursday, April 6th. On the 
report card, teachers will identify on a four-point scale the level that best describes 
each student’s evidence of learning. The following rubrics describe the different lev-
els of academic progress and learning habits: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair is back!  Students will have a 

chance to purchase books throughout the school day on 

Thursday, April 13th.  The book fair will remain open on 

Thursday evening and Friday morning during Student Led 

Conferences.   



Heart Healthy Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Heart Healthy Schools theme this month (April 18-22) is Joyful Movement. Lifestyle   
habits adopted in childhood often follow the student into adulthood, so school is an ideal    
environment to encourage active lifestyles and joyful movement. This month, some of our  
activities will be: 

1.Encouraging students to use the sensory hallway icons for moving to different areas of 
the school.  

2. Moving more in the classroom: Morning announcements will provide a quick move-
ment burst idea for    everyone to do at the same time. Movement Brain Breaks will be 
provided to homeroom teachers to include during the teaching day. 

3. Families will be encouraged to send in a photo for a bulletin board of their student 
and/or family being     active. If you would like, please send a printed photo of your child 
being active that can be displayed in our school (week of April 18-22)  

4. Students to create their own tambourine or ribbon stream wand for creative movement 
in PE. 

 

Snow Day Make-Up Pizza 
Dates 

 

Because of snow days Friday, Feb. 10th  & 

17th, those who purchased pizza on those 

days will receive their pizza on May 12 & 19.  
 

New pizza orders will go home/be open 

online for the remainder of the school year 

the first week of May.  
 

Jump Rope for Heart 

All students will have the opportunity to 
build community, fitness and skills with 
HES.  Students will participate in the Jump 
Rope for Heart event at Hampton Elemen-
tary School during the week of April 24-28. 
One physical education period that week 
will take place at HES where we will buddy 
up with another class to participate in a vari-
ety of jump rope stations.    



 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We wanted to update you on our recent progress in the Zones of 
Regulation program. We are happy to inform you that through-
out the month of March, we successfully completed the pro-
gram with our students. As a result, your child should now be 
familiar with the Red, Green, Yellow, and Blue Zones, and have 
the necessary tools to self-regulate their emotions. 

In April, we will continue our focus on emotional regulation 
through the Mind Up curriculum. This month, we will be em-
phasizing the practice of mindful movement. Mindful move-
ment is a form of exercise that emphasizes being present and 
aware of the body's movements and sensations, promoting both 
physical and mental wellbeing. 

We believe that this program will help your child become more 
aware of their own emotions and how they can regulate them 
through mindfulness and physical activity. We are confident that 
these skills will benefit them not only during their time in 
school but also in their future. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Veniot 

Guidance Counsellor 



Hampton Education Center 

 

Grade 1 Early French and Grade 6 Late Immersion Registration Process 

 2023-2024 

Information for Parents:  

 

To register for Grade 1 Early French and Grade 6 Late French Immersion, 

please complete the following registration form:                                 

https://forms.office.com/r/dPYsvpjGAf 

This form can also be found on the ASD-South webpage.  

 
This form will accept registrations from March 27th – April 21st.  
 

If you are unable to complete the form electronically, please call Janet      

Vincent 506-832-6143 

 

If you were unable to attend the parent information night and would like 

more information on French Second Language programs , please see the 

Everyone at their Best PowerPoint.   

 

For any questions regarding French Immersion please contact:  

 

Kelly Adams, Elementary French Immersion Coordinator – 

Kelly.adams@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Carole Noel, High School French Immersion coordinator – 

carole.noel@nbed.nb.ca 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FdPYsvpjGAf&data=05%7C01%7CKelly.Adams%40nbed.nb.ca%7C349c665d595c4137334408db29376d16%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638149090246215774%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/Pages/Language-Programs.aspx
https://www.gnb.ca/5107/internet/2023/eecd-edpe/storyline/story.html?_ga=2.136208374.671264407.1679329005-536346675.1632159011
mailto:Kelly.adams@nbed.nb.ca
mailto:carole.noel@nbed.nb.ca



